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ATTENDANCE: 
Members Present: Pasha Baker, Robert Bowden, Mark Brandenburg, Nancy Dunn, 
Bryce Gibson, Emily Hanna, Reid Hilliard, Jason Sutton, David Williamson and Grey 
Wilson. 
 
Members Absent:   Tom Boyko, Jim Buck, Victoria Colangelo, Ed Ghiglieri and L. A. 
Key.  
 
Staff Present: Richard Durr, Leisure Services Director    
   Jeff Caldwell, Greenways & Natural Lands Manager 
   Michael Wirsing, Parks & Recreation Manager 
   Kathi Clifford, Administrative Assistant 
          
LOCATION:  Soldiers Creek Park  
   2400 State Road 419, Longwood, FL  32750    
 
TIME:  Chairman Mark Brandenburg called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  There is a 
quorum in attendance.   
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  No public comment. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:   
Mr. Brandenburg asked if there was any feedback regarding the October minutes.  Mr. 
Wilson and Mark Brandenburg pointed out a couple changes.  Grey Wilson made a 
motion to approve the minutes as amended.  Robert Bowden seconded the motion.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS: 
Mr. Brandenburg asked Mr. Durr to introduce Sherry Williams.  Mr. Durr introduced her 
and informed the committee that she is part of the Natural Lands Program and helped 
GIS develop the maps and information gathering 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 Mr. Durr distributed same documents that were provided the Technical Advisory 
Committee at the last meeting.  The master plan binder will be the guide for the 
next three meetings.  He proceeded to review the Trails portion.  The Committee 
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needs to assist in determining what needs attention that does not already have a 
funding source.   

 Mr. Brandenburg reviewed a map of potential future trails to help determine what 
to put in the referendum and what to leave out.  He also reviewed a previously 
developed scoring system to assist in prioritizing projects. 

 Mr. Wilson recommended that the trails should be a minimum of 14’ wide and 
should connect to community and transportation centers.   

 In preparing for the next PPAC meeting, Mr. Durr requested Committee members 
think about what new property needs to be acquired and where we will be in the 
next 20 – 30 years. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS: 

 Mr. Wilson reviewed a new article about Fixing America’s Surface Transportation 
(FAST) Act.  Mr. Brandenburg asked that the article be distributed to the 
Committee for review prior to the next meeting for discussion at that time. 

 Ms. Hanna reported on a Fast Foot Forward Program and she was requested to 
provide information for distribution. 
 

Mr. Brandenburg adjourned the meeting at 8:00 p.m. 


